
College Visits 

 
Briarwood Academy allows students to go on scheduled college visits and not be counted 
absent. The student must make an appointment with the college before the visit and get 
necessary papers signed from the college. Permission must be granted by parents and the 
teachers before the visit. See Mrs. Chalker for proper paper work. The form is also available 
under this tab. 
 
 
 

 


